
 

Message from Mayor Mahr and the Borough Council  
 
Fanwood Mayor Colleen Mahr and the Fanwood Borough Council 
condemn the heinous attacks by Hamas on the people of Israel. The 
slaughter of innocent civilians, including children and the elderly is 
indefensible and disgusting. 

We are aware that some of our Jewish neighbors have family and friends in 
the region and are worried about them. We want you to know that we 
support you and share your concern. The Fanwood governing body will 
stay in touch with our local Rabbis and community leaders to render 
support in any way we can. 

We urge our Congressional delegation to join the rest of Congress in 
making available the resources to assist Israelis in defending their country 
and join an international coalition fighting Hamas and its partners in 
terrorism. We also support a larger effort to bring a lasting peace to this 
region of the world so that one day the persistent violence that has claimed 
thousands of lives will be a thing of the past. 
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